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CHOCOLATIER

Hello Jaguar Families, November 9,2022

This year Purdy’s is not sending out catalogues, but you are able to view the catalogue online. We will
still accept orders by cheque or cash with the paper form provided, or you can order online and pay with
credit card. All prices in the catalogue are the same as you would find inside the store, but the school
gets up to 25% back in profits for the school!

If you wish to participate, there are 2 ways to do so:

1. Paper orders are due in the school no later than November 24th. You can access the online
catalogue by clicking HERE!. Payment can be made by cash or cheque(made payable to John
Muir PAC). Forms were sent home with every student, but extra order forms can be found beside
the PAC bulletin board inside the school. If choosing to order by paper, please hand in orders
ASAP, items have sold out in the past, and can only be guaranteed if we have the paper
orders keyed in when we get them.

2. Online ordering is available by following the steps below and is open for ordering until
November 27 at 11:59pm:

a. Go to Purdys Fundraising.

b. Click on join a campaign.

c. If new, create your account our customer number is #27939.

If you have an account, click sign in to account.

d. Once in, click on the Shop Online tab at the top. 2 options will come up for you
to look at the chocolates, Online order form is just a description and Marketplace
has all the pictures(this one is the easiest to see what's available.)

e. After ordering, pay with your credit card.

Share these links with friends and families, just be advised that the chocolate will be delivered to the
school, and to have them identify which student they are ordering through. Purdy’s delivery window is
between December 2 and December 8, actual pick up dates will be made known once we are given the
exact delivery date. No chocolate is to go home with a student without permission given to us from
a parent. If you have any questions, please contact Kerry Campbell through facebook, or at
pac.johnmuir@gmail.com.

Thank you all for your continued support in our fundraising efforts. John Muir PAC


https://em.purdys.com/gnf/xmas2022/SFR/Purdys_Seasonal_Fundraising_Catalogue_-_Christmas_2022.pdf
https://fundraising.purdys.com/117752-95547

